
   

Township of Shrewsbury   

Resolution #2022-57 
   

AMEND PAYMENT OF BILLS DATED APRIL 26,2022   

   

WHEREAS the Township Committee of the Township of Shrewsbury authorized payment of 
bills in the amount of $ 203,707.97 on APRIL 26, 2022 and, 

 

WHEREAS that total was including the Eloise Nagel Park construction which is currently on 
hold 

 

WHEREAS the true amount of the bills must be amended to reflect a total payment of 
$38,990.56.    
   

I hereby certify the above to be a true copy of the resolution adopted by the Township Committee at the 
Meeting held on May 17, 2022.  
  

  

_________________________________    __________________________  
Katrina Thornton, CMR        Lester Jennings  
Acting Municipal Clerk                                Mayor  
  
 


